TOWN OF OXFORD
RFP 16-01
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

The Town of Oxford, Maryland (the “Town”) is requesting proposals for Construction
Management and Inspection Services in conjunction with the Town’s upgrade of the Oxford
wastewater treatment plant, which is a facultative lagoon treatment system that will be upgraded
to a 150,000 gallon per day (gpd) Enhanced Nutrient Removal (ENR) system (the “Project”). The
Project was designed by George, Miles & Buhr, LLC (“GMB?”) (the “Engineer”) and has received
grant and loan funding from the United States Department of Agriculture, Rural Utilities Service
(“USDA”) and grant funding from the Maryland Department of the Environment (“MDE”). The
Town is seeking Construction Manager having the qualifications and specific experience in the
successful completion of this type of construction management and which submits a responsive
proposal.

The contracted Construction Manager shall manage the Project, which includes construction of the
following major systems: Lagoon Sludge Removal and Disposal; Site Surcharge and Preparation;
Modification of the Main Street Pumping Station; New Mechanical Screens; New Grit system;
New ENR Influent Pumping Station; New Wave Oxidation and Post Anoxic Reactor; New
Secondary Clarifiers; New RAS/WAS/Scum Transfer Pumping Station; New Denitrification
Filters; New UV Disinfection; New Post Aeration; New Sludge Storage Tanks and Blowers; New
Belt Press system; New Utility Water system; New Chemical Storage and Feed Systems including
Metal Salt, Supplemental Carbon, and Supplemental Alkalinity; New Power Distribution and
Emergency Generators; New Process Control System; Demolition; Yard Piping; Site Work.

Qualified minority business enterprises (MBE’s) and women’s business enterprises (WBE’s) are
especially encouraged to participate. The Town of Oxford will not discriminate against any
interested firms or individuals in regard to race, creed, color, sex, age, handicap or national origin
in the selection process.

Proposal packages may be obtained from the Oxford Town Office. Sealed proposals will be
accepted no later than 2:00 pm on July 7, 2016, at the Oxford Community Services Building,
101 Market Street, Oxford, Maryland 21654. All inquiries, questions, etc. concerning the RFP
shall be forwarded to Cheryl Lewis, Administrator Clerk/Treasurer by email to
oxfordclerk@goeaston.net, or call (410) 226-5122.




